Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0362_PHONE_LOG_ 2012-09-18
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 9/20/2012 4:59 PM

End: Thu 9/20/2012 4:59 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Rebekah Westrup of Cardno ERI. Water levels have dropped in the on-site monitoring wells. No longer
able to pump from VR-2; still pumping MW-9A but water levels are down. Rebekah has spoken to Zone 7 and they are

pumping the Hopyard well at 5 million gallons per day. They would like to use the lower water levels to implement soil
vapor extraction. Would like expedited turnaround on a Work Plan to act while water levels are down.



